8-pack control system working group meeting

1 October 2002

In attendence: Cassel, McKee, S Smith, Chestnut, Kim, Rock, Schultz, Hill, Allison, Nelson

Notes by: J Nelson, S Allison

Cassel will provide final PLC listing when it's ready; it's still under development.  

Janice presented a proposed checkout plan for PLC/EPICS.  It was agreed that Alan will show Judy how to dump both DCM And PLC files so step 1, to compare these two listings, can get started.  Other steps were comparing the touch panels and doing line by line checks for remaining channels.

Steph reported on LLRF progress.  The following link contains the list of work that is done and left to do:
<http://www.slac.stanford.edu/grp/cd/soft/nlcdev/pack/status/index.html>
Dave reported on the strawman schedule's software milestones.  Of note:

Software interlocks operational and initial software RF control 10/23 - soon after LLRF guys start commissioning

PLC software interface operational is set for 10/11.  Provided Cassel finishes PLC work soon.

software archival of SIS data nad processing lopos operational by 12/6.

Joe Frisch reported on needed control system work for his temporary LLRF.  All will be in SLC CAMAC crates.  He has all the modules he needs, but needs database and panel work to support a few gadcs, TDCs, and a SAM DAC pair (a few ampls and a few analogs).  Needs some values HSTBed and maybe two fast feedbacks.  He is putting the list together to send to Nancy Spencer and Janice.

Steph verified with Steve that Kukhee can test the backplane trigger module without a PDU.

She reported that we do not have DAC channel assignments for pulse width and attenuation.  She’ll ask Andrew for them.

She also  reported that we have the DIO channel assignments from Andrew and will have a database soon.
The only action item is for Ron to talk to Fuller about getting 2 more DACs by the end of October for klystrons 7 & 8.

